Parks and Recreation Commission

June 5, 2013

Meeting was held at the Becket Town Hall at 6:00 PM in the Becket Room.
Present: Rita Furlong, Tina Levasseur, and Maddy Elovirta

The purpose of the meeting is to interview three candidates for positions of Head Life Guard and
Assistant Life Guard and Head Parks Director and a Parks Assistant.

Three candidates were interviewed. Each candidate was informed of the job description and the
commission’s expectations. After the interviews were completed members discussed the logistics of the
positions so that coverage was complete.

Salaries were then discussed within the commission.

Decided: Head Life Guard Position would pay $14.00 per hour.
Head Parks Director position would pay $14.00 per hour.
Assistant Life Guard position would pay $13.00 per hour.
Assistant Parks position would pay $13.00 per hour.

The above discussion followed with a motion to approve and it passed.

No other business was discussed or acted on.

Respectively,

Madelaine Elovirta

Secretary



